
        January 13, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: UG‐152286, Washington Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) Program 2021‐2022 
            Annual Report 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) files its Washington Energy Assistance 
Fund (“WEAF”) Program Annual Report for the 2021‐2022 program year. This report is provided in 
accordance with the terms adopted per Order No. 04 issued in UG‐152286 as well as the terms and 
conditions found in Schedule 303 of the Company’s tariff. 

This filing consists of the following two files: 

UG-152286-CNGC-2021-2022-WEAF-CLtr-1-13-23.pdf 
UG-152286-CNGC-2021-2022-WEAF-ARpt-1-13-23.pdf 

         If you have any questions, please contact me at 208.377.6015 or Chris Mickelson at 509.734.4549. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick. WA  99336 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
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